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Happy Thanksgiving!  I hope this letter finds you happily preparing for 

the cooler weather and the upcoming holidays, time has certainly 

been going by quickly!  We here at the HNIS PTO have been working 

around the clock trying to get everything ready for the upcoming 

Santa Shoppe and finishing up the Spectacular Catalog 

Fundraiser.  Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time 

in the recent month!  This month is full of activity from the 

PTO sponsored HNIS Spelling Bee that kicks off with the  5th 

grade on November 16th to the PTO sponsored HNIS Santa 

Shoppe that begins on November 29th.  We are looking for 

parent volunteers for the Santa Shoppe so if you can help 

please contact Cynthia Verbsky or sign -up on the 

sheet located in the front office.  Show your school 

spirit and order a HNIS T-Shirt!  They go on sale this 

month so look for the order form in this newsletter 

or one coming home with your child. I love the new 

designs and hope you do too!  As you can see we are 

having a fun and productive month and are hoping 

you are as well!  Thank you for all your support!

With Gratitude,

Laura Hodges
[PTO President]

FOR MORE INFO:

H.N.I.S. PTO
NOVEMBER 2010

PRESIDENT’S CORNER:

November 11th

  No School - Veteran’s Day

November 16th - 18th 

  Spelling Bee

November 18th

  PTO General Board Meeting

If you would like more information on our PTO, or to 

read a previous newsletter, please visit our website at  

www.orgsites.com/fl/hnis-pto or you can go to the 

HNIS website and click on the PTO icon. 

November 22 - 26th 

  No School - Fall Break

November 29 - December 3rd

  Santa Shoppe
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Fundraiser Update 

3rd Grade Total: $ 8,586.00  -  4th Grade Total: $12,564.50  -  5th Grade Total: $12,102.50

Top 3 Classes:
1st place Mrs. Rushing 3rd: $1,737.00

2nd place Mrs. Joy 5th: $1,520.50

3rd place Mrs. Spencer 4th: $1,456.50

Top 3 Winners in Sales:
1st place Abby Postle (Mrs. Linzy,  3rd Grade) $438.00

2nd place Brianna Mitchell (Mrs. Rushing, 3rd Grade) $422.50

3rd place is a tie: MacKenzie Diederichsen (Mrs. Bryant, 5th Grade) AND

Ariana Kercado (Mrs. Rushing,  3rd Grade) $334.00

Santa Shoppe 
  We are proud to announce that 

our Santa Shoppe will be the week 

of 11/29-12/3 in the Media Center!  

Our PTO Elves have been very busy 

shopping to provide a wonderful 

selection this season.

  Your child will be given the 

opportunity to shop for inexpensive 

gifts for you, family & friends.  A 

delightful variety of gifts will be 

available and priced moderately with 

prices ranging from 25¢ to $15. It is 

our hope that your child will learn 

how to handle and spend money 

wisely while they experience “The 

Gift of Giving”!  Watch for a special 

envelope with details to be sent 

home the week before fall break.  

    We need volunteers for this very 

busy week!  Please contact Santa 

Shoppe Coordinator,   Cynthia Verbsky 

939-7198, or sign up on the volunteer 

form located in the front office of the 

school if you can help.  Thanks!

Congratulations 

on exceeding 

our goals in our 

Fall Fundraiser!  I 

know you have 

been waiting with 

anticipation to find 

out who our winners 

are, so without 

delay:  
School Totals:

Catalog Sales: $31,254.00

Online Sales: $ 1,999.00

Grand Total: $33,253.00

(We net 50%)
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Show Your 
School Spirit!
Name: _______________________ Student: _______________________

Teacher: _______________________  Grade: _______________________ 

Phone: _______________________ Email:  _______________________

t-Shirt  $15.00
Color:  (Circle One)

Red             White               Blue            Tie Dye Red*          Tie Dye Blue*         Tie Dye Lime*

Size:  (Circle One)       *Tie dye runs small!    

YOUTH: S (6-8)          M (10-12)       L (14-16)  

ADULT: S (34-36)       M (38-40)     L (42-44)    XL (46-48)     2X (50-52)     3X (54-56)       

Qty. _____ x $15 =  Total:  $_____                                  

long-Sleeve  $17.00
Color:  (Circle One)   Red             White               Blue             

Size:  (Circle One)           

YOUTH: S (6-8)          M (10-12)       L (14-16)  

ADULT: S (34-36)       M (38-40)     L (42-44)    XL (46-48)     2X (50-52)     3X (54-56)       

Qty. _____ x $17 =  Total:  $_____                                  

hoodie-sweatshirt  $20.00
Color:  (Circle One)  Red             White               Blue             

Size:  (Circle One)           

YOUTH: S (6-8)          M (10-12)       L (14-16)  

ADULT: S (34-36)       M (38-40)     L (42-44)    XL (46-48)     2X (50-52)     3X (54-56)

 
Qty. _____ x $20 =  Total:  $_____

Make Checks Payable to:  HNIS PTO  /  Order Deadline: December 3, 2010

Order Your 2010 HNIS School Shirts!!!
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BECOME A PTO BOOSTER!
Would you consider supporting the HNIS PTO?  We have several sponsor levels available for you or your business.  All Boosters will 

be acknowledged in our monthly Newsletter from the time you join until the end of the school year. Our newsletters are sent out 

monthly during the school year.  If you have any questions please contact JoAnn Cave at (850)450-0783. 


